
Subject: Launch of HeartFelt Meals - Combating Child Hunger in Raleigh

Dear Mrs. Bastian,

I hope this email finds you well. I am excited to share the official launch of HeartFelt Meals, a new nonprofit dedicated to addressing child hunger in schools throughout Raleigh, North Carolina. Our mission is to ensure that every student has access to nutritious meals, empowering them to learn and thrive—without the need for cafeteria lines or paper bags.

HeartFelt Meals employs a unique approach: we provide each student with a personalized lunchbox, which is discreetly placed in their backpack while they are in class. This method preserves the dignity of every student, allowing them to enjoy delicious, healthy meals without drawing attention to themselves.

My team and I would greatly appreciate your help in spreading the word about HeartFelt Meals and our efforts to build a stronger, more compassionate community. Your coverage of our story could inspire many people to support this initiative, whether through donations, volunteering, or simply raising awareness.

If you would like more details or wish to discuss our mission further, please do not hesitate to contact me. We would also be happy to connect you with families who have already experienced the positive impact HeartFelt Meals is having on their children's lives.

Thank you for considering our story. Together, we can ensure that your child—and every child—has the nutrition they need to succeed.

Warm regards,

Abigail Richardson  
HeartFelt Meals  
910-470-4022  
alrich23@ncsu.edu  


